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Dear Sir/Madam
I would like to express my concern at the lack of public consultation re the development 
application on Robertson Rd. Robertson road is the heart of Newport and the design for this DA 
is ugly and not in keeping with the feel of the road also having an underground car park will 
mean it will never be a pedestrianised st. which I believe is part of the master plan for Newport. 
there has been strong public opposition to this development but it seems the needs of the 
developer and being put ahead of the community. What we have all learned during this 
pandemic is that community needs must be put first. I sincerely hope you will reconsider this DA. 
Regards,
Triona Quinlan
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